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Information Technology, Barton Malow and Plante Moran, would like to present the 
results of the 2013 technology bond projects bids. The bids for structured cabling, 
wireless infrastructure, public address system, phone system and sound amplification 
systems were issued on February 4, 2014, and opened at a public bid opening on 
February 21, 2014.  Barton Malow and Plante Moran will be prepared to present the bid 
recommendations and will provide the bid documentation to the Board of Education on 
Monday, March 3, 2014. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 


